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ARCHITECTURAL REVIEW BOARD 
 

FINDINGS/RECOMMENDATION REPORT 
 

RE: Chipotle Mexican Grill, 14 Danbury Road 
Proposed Signage and Building Renovation – November 9, 2023 Meeting 

 
SUMMARY:    ________________________________________________   
 
The Architectural Review Board met to discuss the proposal by the applicant, Chris Lasky for 
Chipotle Mexican Grill, for proposed signage and renovation for the restaurant within Gateway 
Center. The proposed signage included two wall signs, directional signs for the drive-through, 
and a panel on the existing free-standing sign.  Due to the number of proposed signs, the 
application has been scheduled for a review by the Planning and Zoning Commission under the 
Alternative Signage Program for Large Developments.  
 
GENERAL CONSIDERATION: 

 
The Board was in favor of the proposed layout and design of the signs, as presented, with a 
suggestion that rooftop screening be considered.   
 
 
 
Report issued- April 26, 2024 


